
  

Meeting 2007 July 23 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

FINANCE AND CIVIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 

AND COUNCILLORS 

 

SUBJECT: YUKON CRESCENT CHILDREN’S CENTRE 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  this report be received for information. 

 

REPORT 
 

City Council, at its Closed meeting held on 2007 July 09, received a report from the Finance and 

Civic Development Committee proposing options for naming the City-owned child care centre to be 

developed in conjunction with Rez. #04-19 near Beta Avenue and Dawson Street.  

 

In investigating possible names for the child care centre, staff reviewed environmental, geographical 

and historical sources.  The City’s three existing child care centres have all been named for a street or 

park in their immediate vicinity.  Based on the location of the proposed new child care centre, the 

following three geographical options presented themselves: 

 

 Beta (Avenue) Children’s Centre (Beta Avenue is located to the west of the centre) 

 Dawson Children’s Centre (Dawson Street is located to the south of the centre) 

 Yukon Crescent Children’s Centre (Yukon Crescent is the recently named cul-de-sac beside 

the centre) 

 

At the Finance and Civic Development Committee meeting held on 2007 June 28, the Committee 

recommended the name “Yukon Crescent Children’s Centre”.  At the Closed Council meeting held 

on 2007 July 09 Council approved the name “Yukon Crescent Children’s Centre” for the subject 

City-owned child care centre in recognition of the street on which the centre will be located. 

 

This report is provided for public information. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor D. Johnston 

Chair 

 

Councillor N. Volkow 

Vice Chair 

 

Councillor G. Begin 

Member 

 

 

 

Copied to: City Manager 

Director Parks, Rec. & Cult. Services 

Director Planning & Building 


